To:

IT’S WILDCAT TIME!

Parents and Students

From: Dr. Almendarez, Superintendent of Calallen ISD

As we begin a new athletic season, | thank you for your pride in
supporting CALALLEN WILDCAT teams. The community support our
teams receive directly impacts their success year in and year out!
As a reminder, we ask parents and students to abide by the following
rules to ensure the safety of ALL spectators who come to our
stadium, gyms and fields to support our athletic programs.

Everyone must have a ticket to enter the stadium or gym.
School aged students must have a ticket and anyone sitting in a
reserved section at the stadium must have a reserved ticket
regardless of age.

Anyone who leaves the stadium will not be allowed to re-enter
without purchasing another ticket.

CHS stadium has designated seating areas for high school and
middle school students. Students are to remain in these areas
and not socialize/congregate in areas beneath or alongside the
bleachers or bathrooms.

Children/Students are not allowed to play or run around
beneath or alongside the stadium/gym bleachers or bathrooms.
They are required to sit in the stands with a parent or guardian.
Absolutely no climbing over the rails from one section of the
bleachers to another or onto the field is permitted.

Only students participating in game activities will be allowed on
the field before, during or after games.

Pets are not allowed at CISD sporting events.

No outside food or drinks are allowed in the stadium/gym.

222




